## \* Enjoying Beth El



## The Matchmaker's Gift **Book Discussion with** Lynda Cohen Loigman

Monday, March 13 7:00 - 9:00 PM

Ms. Loigman discussed one of her earlier novels, The Wartime Sisters, at a WN event a few years ago, and we are very excited to welcome her back as our Women's History Month guest speaker.



This is the story about two women from two different eras - a matchmaker and her divorce attorney granddaughter - who defy societal expectations and embrace their unique gift for seeing soulmates in the most unexpected of places.

Cost: no charge for WN members;

\$18 for others

REGISTER: tinyurl.com/BETLoigman

QUESTIONS: Michelle Kunzman, 860-729-4201,

michellekunzman1@gmail.com SPONSOR: Women's Network

NOTE: see page 14 for a review of the book



Israel carries a great tradition of poets and songwriters, spanning the Ashkenazic and Sephardic cultures. Joining Cantor Ness and the Beth El Orchestra to perform poignant and joyful songs by Jewish composers such as Sasha Argov and Moshe Wilensky will be

In addition, Michael Katz will perform the great Dvořák cello concerto in B minor, Op. 104.

Cost: \$25/adult; \$20/seniors (65+) and students;

free for children 12 and younger TICKETS: tinyurl.com/BEMAMarch2023 SPONSOR: Beth El Music & Arts

## **Golf Lounge 18 Outing**

Thursday, April 20 MORNING

This is a state-of-the-art indoor golfing facility. It's the perfect activity for any age, skill level, or time of year. It's drinks with your best buddies.



You don't have to play golf to participate – you can attend to socialize and have fun!

LOCATION: Golf Lounge 18, 110 Albany Turnpike, Canton (The Shoppes at Farmington Valley) INFORMATION: watch your email for details CONTACT: Jeff Bourké, 860-559-9633, imbourke@yahoo.com

REGISTER: tinyurl.com/BETGolfLounge

## Welcoming Rabbi Zerin Service & Dinner

Friday, May 5

5:30 PM Crudites

6:00 PM Kabbalat Shabbat and Ma'ariv

(open to all, RSVP not needed)

7:00 PM Community Dinner

While the pandemic prevented us from formally welcoming Rabbi Zerin when she started at Beth El (almost two years ago!), we invite you to join us in celebrating the newest member of our clergy team. It's a great chance to introduce yourself if you haven't already met!

INFORMATION: watch your email for details QUESTIONS: Leah Katz, mitzvahbethel@gmail.com